
NOTICE 
 
Dear Students 
 
The Council of Legal Education has approved the following examination arrangements at the meeting held on 
May 31, 2022.  
 
The examination will commence on July 04, 2022. The examination results will be released on October 11, 2022. 
The examination timetable and further information relating to the registration will be released by June 03, 2022. 
October 2022 Examination dates are not yet finalised. 
 

PRELIMINARY EXAMINATION 
 
Students sitting the Preliminary examination are given the following options: 
 

1. Irrespective of the fact whether a student had written the Industrial Law paper on May 09, 2022, or 
not, if a student wishes, such student can sit for all the papers in the Preliminary Examination, afresh. 
In that event, however, the answer script of the Industrial Law paper of such student, who had faced 
the paper on the May 9, 2022, will not be evaluated. 
 
OR 
 

2. A student who had already sat the Industrial Law paper on May 09, 2022, will have the option of sitting 
for the rest of the subjects, at the next examination. In respect of such students, their answer script of 
the Industrial Law paper held on the May 09, 2022, will be evaluated.  

 

INTERMEDIATE EXAMINATION 
 
The Intermediate Examination to be held afresh and Jurisprudence paper held on May 09, 2022, stands 
cancelled. As such, students sitting for the Intermediate Examination are required to sit for all the subjects 
afresh. 
  

FINAL EXAMINATON 
 
The Final Examination to be held afresh. As such, students sitting for the Final Examination are required to sit 
for all the subjects afresh. 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

• Those students who had withdrawn from sitting the examinations or who had not opted to register 
for the same, are to be given the option of registering for the examinations that are to be held on 
July 04, 2022. 
 

• Students who had paid fees for the Examinations that was scheduled in May 2022 and had 
withdrawn, will not be required to pay any additional fee towards the Examinations that are to be 
held on July 04, 2022. 

 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me at inquiries@sllc.ac.lk You MUST ONLY use you’re the 
Law College email account to correspond. 
 
Good luck with your studies! 
 
Dr Athula Pathinayake 
Principal  
June 01, 2022 
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